
 
 

Public Service Announcement 
 
Call for applications to the QEC Board  
 
Start Date: November 25, 2016 
End Date:  December 30, 2016 
Nunavut              40 sec 

 
Qulliq Energy Corporation (QEC) is seeking new board members for a three-year 
term beginning January 7, 2017. 
 
QEC is a territorial corporation wholly owned by the Government of Nunavut.  
 
Nunavummiut with experience in professional engineering, finance, and human 
resources are encouraged to apply. 
  
Applicants are requested to email a cover letter and resume to Alexandra Garrett at 
agarrett@qec.nu.ca by December 30, 2016. 

###  

Media Contact: 
Sheila Papa 
Manager, Corporate Communications 
Qulliq Energy Corporation 
(867) 979-7534 
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